
Monday 11th April 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Dinner Menu for this week:  

 

 

 Easter Holidays: Pupils will finish early this Thursday 14th April (P1-3 @11.45am and P4-7 @12.00noon) for their 

Easter Holidays. There will be no dinners served on Thursday but the boys can bring in a break of choice. The pupils 

will return on Monday 25th April 2022 at the normal times.  

 First Confession: Well done to our P3 and P4 classes who made their First Confession last week. The boys were a 

credit to the school and their parents. Thank 

you to the class teachers and classroom 

assistants as well as Mr Wallace (RE 

Coordinator), Mrs Martin (Music Specialist) 

and Brian McKee (School Chaplain) for 

ensuring that the boys were prepared 

meticulously for this special occasion. Thanks 

to Fr John and Fr Gareth for celebrating the 

sacrament with the boys. 

 Families First Education Awards: We were 

delighted that HCB picked up the Best Belfast 

School and Best School overall (Joint with St. 

Kevin’s PS) at the annual Families First 

Education Awards held at the Titanic Building 

on Saturday. Thank you to our wonderful 

parents for voting and leaving your fantastic 

comments. These awards are a testament to 

HCB being a community school and 

recognition of the hard work ethic from our 

staff, pupils, parents and Board of 

Governors.  

 Letter from Uachtarain na hEireann - Michael D. Higgins: Mr McArevey was 

honoured when the President of Ireland sent him a personal letter to 

congratulate him on promoting philosophy and on the Award Winning 

Documentary, Young Plato (Please see attached letter below).  

 Cullens Funfair will open on the School Pitch on Friday 29th April and finish 

on Sunday 8th May 2022.  

 Reminder: There is a Punctuality Monitor planned for the week we return 

after Easter from Monday 25th to Friday 29th April. P1: The New Start Time 

for Primary 1 on Monday 25th April will be 9.00am. 

 Next Weekly Bulletin will be sent out on Sunday 24th April 2022. 

Thanks for your continued support.  

Mr Mc Arevey         Mr Curran 

   (Principal)         (Vice Principal) 

             Monday                                 Tuesday                                      Wednesday                                                                      Thursday 

No Dinners will be served this Thursday 14th 

April 2022. Pupils can bring in a break of choice 

and will have an early finish (P1-3 @11.45am 

and P4-7 @12.00noon). 



 


